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NOTICE OF HALF-YEAR RESULTS TO THE MARKET  
  

 
Accent Group Limited (ASX:AX1) advises that it will announce its results for the financial 
half-year ended 31 December 2023 on Friday, 23 February 2024. 
 
An investor briefing call is scheduled for 10:00am on Friday, 23 February 2024: 
 
Accent Group FY24 Half-Year Investor Briefing | 23 February | 10:00am AEDT  

Webinar link: https://openexc.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Pgzm8zCHSx6v0JvCEopenA 
 
Webinar ID:  938 2462 4067 
 
Password:  422777 
 
 
 
For further information contact:  
Matthew Durbin 
Chief Financial & Operations Officer 
matthew.durbin@accentgr.com.au 
 
 
 
 
The release of this announcement was authorised by Alethea Lee, Company Secretary. 
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